BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

To: Members of the Bedford School Committee
From: Cliff Chuang, Superintendent
Date: October 20, 2023

Subject: 2023 MCAS & Accountability Data

At your October 24, 2023, meeting, Assistant Superintendent Dr. Tricia Clifford will provide a
high-level preliminary overview of the district's 2023 MCAS and state accountability results. The
data demonstrate the progress that our staff and students continue to make, as well as areas for
improvement and growth. Please note that Dr. Clifford and the instructional leadership team
continue to dig into the data at a more granular level to identify specific students who may need
additional support. We are committed to refining our instructional practices and support systems
to ensure that all students can achieve at high levels.

Please feel free to contact me or Assistant Superintendent Clifford with any questions.



